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RE: JAK public comment for 27 Feb 
 
Hi there PDC; 
 
Joe Kunzler here. I'll be acute: How am I supposed to comment on the PDC's operations when 
the "Staff report on C-4 report notification project and discussion of possible next steps" is not 
online? 
 
I've been patient waiting for that document to come online. It's baffling. It's part of the reason 
why I think we need a lot more oversight of the PDC. 
 
We should also see the enforcement report placed online each month. Ditto any other written 
material given the PDC. 
 
The public - and especially the three PDC Watchdogs - should be giving thoughtful, informed 
public comment. Period. The work of the PDC is supposed to be vital to defending our 
democracy from dark money. 
 
Thoughtfully; 
 
Joe A. Kunzler 
growlernoise@gmail.com 
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